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  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   

MAY 

24th - Y5 Endcliffe Park Team Building Trip 

24th - Y6KL Open Classroom, 2.30pm - 3.10pm 

25th  - Y4FH Open Classroom, 2.30pm - 3.10pm 

25th - Whole School Disco 

26th - PTA/Y5  Bake Sale 

26th - Break up for Spring Bank Holiday at 
3.35pm 

28th - PTA fundraising quiz, The Rising Sun 

JUNE 

5th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

6th - School re-opens to pupils 

6th - Y5 Cricket Festival, Hallam CC 

7th - Y6 Crucial Crew Trip 

9th - PTA Coffee Morning - walk to Forge Dam 

13th - Music Concert for parents/carers 6pm 

15th - Sports Day 

16th - PTA NGJS Summer Festival 

22nd - Reserve Sports Day 

30th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

JULY 

4th - Y2 New Family Evening 6.00pm 

7th - Annual reports home 

10th - Y2s visit school and meet new class 
teachers 

11th - Y6 Enterprise Day 

12th - Parents’/carers’ evening to discuss 
reports 3.45pm - 6.00pm 

13th - Y3 - Y5 Transition Day 

18th - Y6 leavers’ concert evening 

20th - Y6 leavers’ party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

 

CHARITY BRACELET SALE 
 

Miss Dowd is organising a bracelet sale with our Ukrainian 
pupils during lunchtime on Tuesday 23rd May. The girls 
have made around 100 beautiful bracelets, so the sale will 
initially be directed at Y5s. 
 

Any remaining bracelets will be sold to other year groups.  
 

Bracelets will be sold for 50p each and the money will go 
towards supporting Ukrainian charities.  
 

Please send your child to school with the correct change 
if they would like to purchase a special bracelet. 

BADMINTON & TENNIS SESSIONS 

It is now possible to book on to tennis club (Y3 & Y4) and 
badminton club (Y5 & Y6) for after the Spring Bank 
Holiday.  

Please collect a letter, containing 
more information, from the 
school office if your child/

children are interested. 

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

Nether Green still has many original features from when 
the school opened in 1901. We still have the original 
school bell that now sits in Mr Lomas' Y6 classroom.  

ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

Our assembly on Monday celebrated our pupils of the 
week. 
 

Mrs Kirby’s assembly was about health and wellbeing, with 
the focus being healthy snacks. Pupils were reminded 
about which snacks are healthy and allowed in school. 
 

Fresh fruit is available to all pupils, free of charge, in 
school at break times.  

MATHS CHALLENGE 

Last Saturday, Alex, Henry, 
Jack and Ollie in Y6 went with 
Mrs Thorlby to a maths 
challenge event at Westbourne 
School. They had four rounds of 
‘quick fire’ questions and 
problem solving. 

Well done team! 
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PTA PLEAS AND REMINDERS 
 

Last call for parents who play instruments!  A 
reminder that if you are up for playing at the 
festival on Friday 16th June, please get in touch 
with Sarah (sarah.tipple@gmail.com) ASAP.  Thanks 
to those of you who have already replied.  The more 
the merrier, so please do get in touch! 
 

We will be sending further messages out over the 
coming weeks for contributions of food, 
entertainment and activities for the rest of the 
festival. 
 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 

-  Disco - Thursday 25th May 
-  Y5 bake sale - Friday 26th May 
-  Rising Sun Quiz - Sunday 28th May at 8.30pm 
- 'Around the World Festival' - Friday 16th June 
 

Thank you, The PTA 

 

HEALTHY SNACK REMINDER 
 

Should your child require additional snacks at play-
times, could we please remind parents/carers to only 
send in healthy, nut-free snacks.  
 

Unhealthy snacks, such as crisps and chocolate bars, 
are not allowed in school due to our healthy eating 
ethos. 
 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 

mailto:sarah.tipple@gmail.com

